Before the Missouri Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Determination of Prices, Terms and Conditions of Certain Unbundled Network Elements.
	)))
	Case No. TO-2001-438


Staff's Comments in Response to the Revised Rates filed by Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, L.P. 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Public Service Commission of the State of Missouri and for its comments in response to the revised rates filed in this case by Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, L.P. on or about April 30, 2003 states:

1.
As the Staff indicated in its filing of February 28, 2003 titled, “Staff’s Initial Additional Brief,” Staff’s issues were resolved.  After that filing Southwestern Bell reached settlement on other issues raised by other parties in the case.

2.
Because the rates that Southwestern Bell filed on or about April 30, 2003 are reasonable in light of the Commission’s orders, the Staff has no objection to the settlements that were reached in this case. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff advises the Commission that it has no issues with the rates Southwestern Bell filed in this case on or about April 30, 2003.
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